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Email: office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 

  

 
 

Sunday 10th May 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this messages finds you safe and well. 

Following the announcement by the Prime Minister, Boris Johnson, tonight, we would like to 
confirm that school remains closed and only continues to be open for the children of critical 
workers. 

Once we have received further Government guidance specific to Primary schools we will be in 
contact with more information. In the meantime, we will continue to send work home for the 
children. 

 

Take care and stay safe. 

Kind regards 

Lee Christopher 

LAMBLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Lee Christopher 
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